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February 28, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)
WHAT: Baltimore Annapolis Boulevard (MD 648E) Sidewalk — Project C478359
WHEN: Wednesday, April 3, 2024 — 6:00 PM-7:00PM

WHERE: Via ZOOM.US
Please click the link below to join the webinar:
https://aacounty.zoom.us/j/84069681736 ?pwd=N1k4NkFseDFJZ1BVb0daMW4zWXJVUT09
Passcode: BAb4324!
Or One tap mobile: +13017158592,,84069681736#,,,,*71556198# US (Washington DC)
Or Telephone: +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 833 548 0276 US Toll Free
Webinar ID: 840 6968 1736
Passcode: 71556198

A public meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, April 3, 2024 from 6:00-7:00 pm via the ZOOM.US platform to
discuss construction of a sidewalk along the southbound side of Baltimore Annapolis Boulevard (MD 648E) between
Southbridge Drive and Marley Meadow Lane. The work will occur primarily within the right-of-way maintained by the
State Highway Administration (SHA) and includes widening southbound Baltimore Annapolis Blvd to 27’ along with
adding approximately 285 linear feet of curb and gutter. The proposed widening of the southbound was requested by
SHA to allow space for an 11°-wide through lane, a 5’-wide pocket bicycle lane, and an 11°-wide right turn lane in the
future.

During the meeting, DPW will discuss this project, which is designed to provide a safe path for students, bicyclists, and
pedestrians traveling in the area. Construction is expected to begin in spring 2024 and last about 8 weeks. We welcome
your input on the project and the proposed schedule.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email at
pweust00@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via Maryland Relay 7-1-1.
All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el servicio de
atencion al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electronico a pwceust00@aacounty.org, al menos con
siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito estard disponible en el idioma deseado si s e solicita.
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